Dear Parent,

This year the kindergarten and 1st grade will be presenting
“The First Christmas” as part of our whole school concert on Friday
Decemebr 13th. [ would like your child to please dress up as a part

of the nativity scene as one of the following:

Angel
Shepherd
Sheep
Camel

Wise man

These costumes can be handmade or purchased. I've attached
some ideas below from Oriental Trading and Amazon. Please have
this costume ready to go on show day and wear it to the 6:30pm
call time on December 13th.

Thanks for your help and feel free to email me with any questions!

Mrs. Whiteman
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St. Joseph Parish School * Christmas Concert
2024

Friday December 13, 2024
St. Joseph Church *7 pm

Please have your child wear dressy holiday clothes!
No jeans.

Please plan on arriving at church by 6:30pm

Your child should head to their assigned section
with their class.

We are so excited to have our
whole school together
for this concert to celebrate Christmas!

Look forward to seeing you there!



FONDRAISER

A Night of Babysitting-
Presented by St. Joseph Parish School

Drop your children off for a night of dancing, crafts,

games, and movie fun!
Wear Christmas jommies!
Snacks provided during the movie!
Open to children age 4 to 10- must be potty trained!

MINIMUM DONATION QF  sco e on Gone os eau

ke e 440-988-1244 TO REGISTER!
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November Parent Cl dates

The Amherst Christmas Parade is on 12/6/24

at 6:00, and SJS will be participating again! This year our
theme will be Americana, so if you are marching with us,
we would like to dress in red, white, and blue with Christmas
accessories.

Parent Club will provide little green army figures to be given
out to spectators. They will have a prayer for our country’s
military members on one side, and the other side will have
instructions on how/where to send a Christmas card to a
deployed or injured member of the military.

If you would like to join us, please meet at the high school
On Washington by 5:30. All students who wish to participate
must be accompanied by an adult.

**Allocation of 2023 Kris Kringle funds were voted on and the money will go
towards Salvation Army Angel Tags, Back to the Wild, The Blessing House, and
Good Knights of Lorain County. The next meeting will be 12/10/24 and we will
need lots of help after to set up for this year's Kris Kringle sale!!



